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What is the purpose of the Superintendent's Leadership 
Team?

Dr. Stanley meets with students to gain the 
perspective we have to offer. Our goal is to 
improve South View for all learners. By 
amplifying the student voice, Dr. Stanley is not 
only getting great ideas but also building 
student leaders. 



This year our focus was mental 
health and motivation. We chose 
these topics because we have seen 
that our peers need help with 
mental health and motivation 
especially during the last half of the 
year.

Our focus for this school year:



What has the Superintendent’s Leadership Team 
accomplished this year?  

● One way we tried to create a positive culture and improve mental health was 
putting motivational post it notes on lockers and around the school. 

● One way we tried to motivate learners was adding all day “C” flex days after the 
all the MCA, instead of a normal C-day. This all day flex day motivates and give 
students a fun day to make connections, have shared experiences with peers 
and have some fun. We do this because of all the hard work the students have 
done to make South View a better place for all. 

● The all day flex was also made to help are students mental health to try to 
eliminate the stress of work, and we hope to have more all day flex days next 
year.



What has the Superintendent’s Leadership Team 
accomplished this year?  

This year we also focused on having the students 
input on ideas to make South View a better place. 
● We have a system where our South View Spirit team 

goes around asking different advisories for song 
ideas to play over the loudspeakers in the morning. 
Every morning at 9:15, a song plays over the 
loudspeaker to tell students to start to head to their 
advisories. When this song plays, students get the 
hint that school is about to start. We use this 
method because it let students listen to some of 
their favorite songs. 

● When the bell rings, one of our Admin goes on the 
loud speaker and gives a Joke of the Day, this gives 
people a good laugh before getting started for the 
day. This has really worked and made a change 
here at South View.



Spreading the Word 

❖ We spread the word of our work through 
SVTV, which is a broadcast that students 
produce and show on Fridays. 

❖ We meet with admin and share out ideas 
for them to help us spread it further. 

❖ We also send out our work through 
emails. 



Our hopes for next year

Next year we hope to increase students 
mental health and motivation even more. We 
hope that next year we can continue our all 
flex C days because we hope and believe that 
can help relieve students stress which can 
also help their mental health.



Thank you for your 
continued support to 
student leadership 

programs/groups such as 
the Superintendent's 

Student Leadership Team. 


